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OCTOBER MEETING MINUTES 

The October 28, 2017 meeting 

was held at Killeen Field. Mike 

Stone opened the meeting at 

10:05am. 

The September 30, 2017 Meeting 

Minutes were approved as written. 

Bill Rothenbuhler gave the 

Treasurer’s Report stating the 

amount we have in our Checking 

Account. 

Bob Estrella gave the Membership 

Report stating that we have 43 

Members (38 Paying Members plus 

5 Life Members.) 
 
 

Old Business: 

Mike Stone stated that he has not 

heard anything new from the 

Property Owner regarding our status 

at the Field. Mike then asked if 

anyone has any info on a potential 

new Flying Site. Attendees had no 

leads.  

Bob Estrella gave a Report on the 

October 14th Swap Meet. He stated 

that there were 18 Sellers and lots of 

Buyers. The event earned $90 for the 

Club. Bob thanked Ralph Torres for 

being the Gate Guard from 7am to 

9am. 

Bob Estrella stated that he ordered 

and received two Windsocks from 

Hobby King, and that he will put 

them in the top drawer of the File 

Cabinet in “Markham’s Mansion”. 
 

New Business: 

Mike Stone asked attendees to give a 

round of applause to Roy Truitt for 

his hard work on the Tractor clearing 

weeds from all over the Field area. 

THANK YOU, ROY!!! 

Mike Stone noted that we currently 

have plans to schedule two Swap 

Meets and three “Summer Night 

Flies” for 2018. He then asked 

attendees if they wanted to schedule 

any other events for 2018. Bob 

Estrella suggested that we could 

schedule a “Members Only” 

Warbirds Fly-in, and include a free 

BBQ Lunch. Attendees liked that 

idea, but recommended that, if we do 

that, we allow other models in 

addition to Warbirds. There was a 

suggestion that we also schedule an 

open event, like a “Dawn Patrol” 

Fly-In. There was not a lot of 

enthusiasm by attendees to hold such 

an event, due to the uncertainty of 

our status at the Field and the fact 

that, in recent years, attendance has 

been poor at such events. After some 

discussion on the subject, Mike 

asked members to think about it 

further. Board Members will address 

2018 plans at their November 14th 

Board Meeting, and will present 

their recommendations at our 

November 25th Regular Meeting. 

 

Show & Tell: 

There was no Show & Tell. 

 

Raffle: 

There was no Raffle. 

 

President: Mike Stone (951) 385-3714 

VP: Skip Shaw (909) 224-4775 

Secretary: Bob Estrella (951) 490-2222 

Treas.: Bill Rothenbuhler (951) 845-4801 

Field Director: Vacant 

Field Safety: Roy Truitt (951) 247-0162 
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2017 Consolidated Schedule of RC Events 

 
 

 
 

 

 Saturday, November 4th ........... Coachella Valley RC Club TOPFUN RC Air Show 
 

 November 4/5th  ......................... F3J Soaring Event at the SCAMPS Field (next to RRCC Field) 
 

 Saturday, November 11th.......... Corona RC Club Veterans Day Celebration Cookout 
 

 Saturday, November 25th.......... Menifee Valley Flyers Fall Swap Meet (Cancelled) 
 

 Saturday, December 9th ............ Corona RC Club Christmas Party & Toys for Tots Drive 
 

 Sunday, December 10th  ........... Chino Flyers Trainer 40 and Club 40 Pylon Races 
 

 January 5, 6, 7th, 2018 ............... AMA EXPO 2018 
 
 

October 29, 2017  
 
 

To make additions and/or changes to the Consolidated Schedule of RC Events, 
 email Bob Estrella at EstrellaRC@hughes.net or phone him at (951) 490-2222. 

 

 

 

 SUPPORT OUR 

       LOCAL  

HOBBY SHOPS 
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